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To  

The Faculty in charge 

Computer facility 

AIIMS, New Delhi 

 

Sub: Cancellation of the Post of Project Associate-1 (Sl, No.07) advertised on 14.09.2024 

for DBT funded project at Department of Forensic Medicine, AIIMS, Delhi 

 

Madam,  

On dated 14th September, 2024, there were seven post advertised for the NIMH, USA and DBT 

funded projects at Department of Forensic Medicine, AIIMS, Delhi. Now we are cancelling 

the recruitment of the Post of Project Associate-1 (Sl, No.07) advertised for DBT funded 

project at Department of Forensic Medicine, AIIMS, Delhi 

 You are requested to upload this information at AIIMS website. 

Thanking you 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Dr. Chittaranjan Behera 

(Professor & PI) 

 

 


